
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 9/21/2011 3:12:33 PM 
To: Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Hayes, 

William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WDH2); 
Stavropoulos, Nickolas 
(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=N 1SL) 

Cc: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Please Avoid The Area -f Redacted 

Please let Paul know as soon as you hear anything more. Thx. 

From: Yura, Jane 
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2011 3:12 PM 

Um/QO \A/iili<ara To: Cherry, Brian K; Stavropoulos, Nirygj^' 
Subject: RE: Please Avoid The Area Redacted 

This is a 3rd party dig-in —crews are onsite, and working to clear line. I don't have anymore info at this 
time. 

Jane 

From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2011 3:09 PM 
To: Yura, Jane; Stavropoulos, Nickolat 
Subject: FW: Please Avoid The Area Redacted 

Nick/Jane - do you have info on this ? 

Zcpuc.ca.qovT From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2011 3:08 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: FW: Please Avoid The Area Redacted 

SB GT&S 0222210 

mailto:pac@cpuc.ca.gov


From: Alert SF _ 
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2011 2:49 PM 
To: Turner, Rebecca 
Subject: Please Avoid The Area Redacted 

rebecca turner, 

At 2:15 today it was reported that a 10" gas main was hit by a construction crew 
Redacted 

AREA. 

Redacted 

All vehicular and pedestrian traffic is being re-routed. PLEASE AVOID THE 

PUC, SFFD, SFPD and PGE are on scene. 

Thank you, 
Alert SF 


